
Permission to Publish on the Web

We are at an exciting time in education. We now have the 
opportunity  to affect a worldwide audience with our learning and 
knowledge. At the Craig City  School District, we are committed to 
teaching children to use all tools available to help students 
understand their world. 

Teachers are making their own web pages and we hope to 
have students both help to create school pages and create their 
own. We are encouraging you to give permission to publish your 
child’s picture, name or schoolwork on the web, on our site and our 
Facebook page, and in school documents. Items that might be 
published are student writing, artwork, or photos of completed projects, activities and awards. 
We want to share the wonderful things happening at the Craig Schools!

Please mark the options we may use in handling your child’s photo or name on the web.

Craig City School District may publish the following:

! My child’s candid photo, individually

! My child’s candid photo, as part of a group

! My child’s first name only

! My child’s first and last name

 ! Please do NOT publish my child’s photo

! ! Please do NOT publish my child’s name

Child/ren’s name/s ! !

Parent/Guardian Signature

Date 


